
   CAMP LOONEY TUNES  
  
 

 

Welcome to Camp! 
We are excited about a fun 
filled, exciting summer.  
Check out the bulletin board 
outside the Offices for 
summer long activities. 
 
 

*Communication is done 
through Procare.   

 
 
Who’s Who? 
Check the classroom door for who 
your teachers are! 
 
Questions?        
Answers! 
Paying online?  See Connie! 
 
 
 
LATE  
PICK-UP 
 
There is a late charge of 
$25.00 per 15 minutes 
which starts at 6:01pm.   
Parents must pay the late 
fee upon arrival.   
Being late can put our staff’s 
family in jeopardy because 
they then become late 
picking up their own children 
at other sites.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
-SECURITY- 
* Please enter the building 
from the back door.  We 
are required to have all 
families enter the building 
from the blacktop.  This 
door is manned from 
7:30-9 AM and From 
3:30-5:30 PM daily.  We 
expect all families to 
arrive during those hours. 
This door is the entrance 
and exit to be used by all 
families. 
 
*Sign your child in and out 
every day using the 
Procare app on your 
phone.   
 
*Introduce yourself to 
your child’s teachers.  
Staff will ask for ID so 
please carry it with you. 
 
*You must adhere to drop 
off and pick up times that 
you signed up for. We base 
our staffing around those 
times and even a few 
minutes before or after 
can result in us being 
understaffed. 
*Your drop off and pick up 
times for a trip day 
should be as close to your 
normal times as possible.  

Some trips may leave earlier 
than you usually arrive.  
THOSE GOING ON TRIPS 
should come in 20 minutes 
earlier (no more) and are 
back by 5:15 or earlier on 
most trips.  If you normally 
pick up earlier please be 
here by 5:15.  If your child 
is not going on a trip, please 
adhere to your scheduled 
drop off and pick up times. 
**Day care children who 
are not on a trip must be 
picked up by their regularly 
scheduled times.  Our 
staffing patterns do not 
change because of a trip.  If 
you are on the trip have 
someone else pick up your 
younger children at their 
regularly scheduled times. 
 
*Please check the Parent 
Info Center in your child’s 
classroom every day for 
updates and changes. 
 
*Sign up for sunscreen 
permission – located at info 
center right inside the 
classrooms. 
*Camp T-Shirts will be 
given out the first day of 
camp.  They must be worn 
for every trip. 
*Lunch slips – please put 
them on your refrigerator 



so you know what you 
ordered. 
*Lunch should be packed in a 
thermal/insulated bag 
including an ice pack.  They 
must be labeled with the 
camper’s name. Lunch should 
contain all food groups and 
a drink. No soda or candy 
allowed. Water bottles are 
allowed during outside play 
only.  
 
*Water Ice will be sold 
every Monday and Thursday 
at 1:00 for summer campers. 
It will cost $.75 per cup.   
 
 

SOCKS & 
SNEAKERS 

EVERYDAY! 
OR THERE WILL BE 

NO PLAY! 
 

*Pool Days are  
Wed. & Fri.   
(Weather Permitting- We 
walk to the pool so if there 
is a chance of a storm we will 
opt not to go.  Also, if not 
enough children sign up to go 
on any given day, we will 
cancel the pool.) 
We leave the center at 
10:30 and return @2:30.  
Your child must have 
their pool tag to go.  
Please purchase your 
pool tag before camp 
starts.  

If you have a daily tag, 
please send in money for 
your child to go.  Please 
send in exact change! 

 
Your child will need: 
Pool Pass 
Money (daily tags & snack) 
Money Holder (provided) 
Lunch bag (nothing 
perishable or glass) 
Backpack (provided) 
Sneakers & Socks 
Towel 
Bathing suit 
(It’s a good idea to come 
dressed for the pool and 
bring a change of clothes if 
your child is going to the 
pool.) 
 
Please come to camp 

everyday with 
sunscreen already 

applied, especially on 
trip days! 

 
 
*Campers should 
always keep a bathing 
suit & towel to 
participate in water 
activities and a change 
of clothes (in case of 
accident). 

 
 
*Campers also must 
wear sneakers & socks 
while attending camp in 
order to fully 
participate in all the 
activities planned.   
 

Children may not 
attend camp in 

sandals, flip flops, 
crocs, or open toed 

shoes.   
Campers will not be 
permitted to stay 
without the proper 

foot gear. 
 
 

*Respect:  Parents, 
please talk to your 
child(ren) about showing 
respect to their 
teachers and peers.  We 
reserve the right to 
take away trip privileges 
or camp attendance if 
their behavior gets out 
of hand.  They have a 
right to be treated with 
respect and a 
responsibility to give 
respect to others. 


